
Tuesday, Dec. 24, 2 p.m.It’s a Wonderful Life

Hurry! 
Seating is 
limited!

For more information, call 
081-811-4459 / DSN 629-4459 or 

email mwrnaplescommunityrec@eu.navy.mil.

Supported by

Whether it’s your first time or your 100th time, join your NSA Naples family

Scan here to reserve your seats
to watch this holiday classic. Trivia, prizes and interaction will be a part of the fun! 


